
 

 

 

PARENT/TEACHER EVENING 
 

22/06/2021 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Today I have made the difficult decision to postpone the Parent/Teacher 
Evening scheduled for Wednesday 23rd June 2021, 3.30 – 7.00 pm.  Due 
to growing concerns regarding the spread of COVID-19 in Greater 
Sydney, I do not wish to compromise the health of any member of our 
school and parent community.  
 
All appointments and organisation for the evening will remain the same 
for a date to be announced next term. Thank you for your support and 
consideration during this time. Please contact the school on 88558100 
should you have any questions. 
  
 

 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 

 
Erla McMaster 
Relieving Principal 
 


